
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

 
 
        Jason B. Keyes 
        Keyes, Fox & Wiedman LLP 
        436 14th Street, Suite 1305 
        Oakland, CA 94612 

 
December 21, 2012 
 
Attn: David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Submitted on-line 
 
RE:  Docket UE-112133, Filing of Comments of the Interstate Renewable Energy  
 Council, Inc. Responding to Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comment on 

Interconnection Draft Rules Issued on November 21, 2012 
 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Attached for filing in docket UE-112133 are the Comments of the Interstate Renewable 
Energy Council, Inc. Responding to Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comment on 
Interconnection Draft Rules Issued on November 21, 2012.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jason B. Keyes 
Attorney for the Interstate Renewable Energy Council, Inc. 
Tele:   (206) 919-4960 
Email: jkeyes@kfwlaw.com  

 


